


not contracted for delivery prior to June next year, and therefore falls into this category. This 
assessment process is to ensure best value for money and alignment with the Government’s 
priority locations. 
  
As decisions are made, we will keep the community informed. 
 
Please note that Kāinga Ora proactively releases its responses to official information requests 
where possible. Our response to your request may be published at 
https://kaingaora.govt.nz/publications/official-information-requests/, with your personal information 
removed.  

Nāku iti noa, nā 

 

Caroline Butterworth 
Deputy Chief Executive – Auckland and Northland 




